NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
REGULAR MEETING

Please take notice that due to a possible COVID exposure the regular
meeting of the Temecula Public Cemetery District Board of Trustees,
scheduled for Thursday, August 19, 2021, has been cancelled. The next

regular meeting is scheduled as follows:

DATE: Thursday, August 26, 2021
TIME: 8:00 a.m.
LOCATION: Board meeting will be Teleconferenced

Date: August 18, 2021

Cindi Beaudet General Manager



